SUNDAY AT WESTMINSTER February 2, 2020

Fourth Sunday after Epiphany

SERVING:

Thank You for Serving

Pastor George Betz

Liturgist Larry Cunningham

Musicians The Sanctuary Choir

Director, Music Ministries Michael Goetjen

Youth Director Shanotte Smith

Announcements Pastor George

Ushers Carol Cunningham, Ernie Moore

Communion Servers Ernie Moore, Maggie Gonzales,

Vivi Ficken, Maritza Russen

Fellowship Annual Meeting

This Sunday in Worship:

Reading of the Word Matthew 11:28-30

Mark 3:13-15 Ephesians 4:11-16 Matthew 28:16-20

Proclamation Vital Verbs for a Vital Church

Pastor George Betz

Anthem Come Build a Church

Ken Medema

WESTMINSTER PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

Pastor, George Betz
Michael Goetjen, Director of Music Ministries
Shanotte Smith, Youth Director
Riddhi Sukhathankar, Office Administrator at 908-464-9400

Kathy Sang, Nursery School Director 908-464-4880

THIS WEEK AT WESTMINSTER

The Westminster Presbyterian Church Office will be open Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday Friday 9:00am to 1:00pm

SUNDAY	9:30 am 9:45 am After Worship	Worship Service Sunday School Annual Meeting
MONDAY	7:30 pm	Al-Anon meeting
WEDNESDAY	7:30 pm	Men's Bible Study
THURSDAY	7:30 pm	Choir Rehearsal

HIGHLIGHTS AT WESTMINSTER

COFFEE HOUR

February 2020

- 2 ANNUAL MEETING
- 9 Sahner / Lange
- 16 OUTREACH & FAMILY MINISTRY
- Gonzales / Conklin

March 2020

- 1 Christie / Moore
- 8 Consoli
- 15 Russen
- 22 Brauss/Scolarice
- 29 CHOIR

Service Hours!

If any junior high or high school youth are looking for some service hours (reading, helping with worship, simple chores around the church) please let the Church office know!

WESTMINSTER PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

The Annual Meeting of the Congregation and Corporation of Westminster Presbyterian Church, Berkeley Heights, New Jersey, is hereby called for Sunday, February 2, 2020, immediately following the morning worship service. A light brunch will be served after the meeting.

The purpose of the meeting is to:

- 1. Review and approve changed wording in the WPC By-Laws
- 2. Elect church officers for 2020
- 3. Review and discuss the proposed 2020 budget
- 4. Review committee reports for 2019 activities (See 2019 Annual Report)
- 5. Conduct any other appropriate business

Rev. George Betz	Gene Daniel
Rev. George Betz	Gene Daniel
Moderator	Clerk

WinterWeather!

Just a reminder...

If inclement weather, such as extreme icy or snowy parking lot conditions, causes us to close the church on a Sunday morning, you will receive a phone call early on Sunday from the Deacons' call chain.

Also, if Berkeley Heights school district and our own nursery school close or delay opening due to weather on a weekday, the church office accordingly will be closed or open late.

Please be safe in this cold and snowy weather!

Support

Westminster Presbyterian Church's Missions

Purchase supermarket debit cards



OR



OR



OR.



5% of every dollar goes to our Mission Projects!

Debit cards are on sale every Sunday



Please Pray for:

Prayers of comfort and love for Lucille Conklin and the Conklin family, upon the loss of Lucille's sister, Ruth Worden.

Prayers of comfort and love for **Fred & Jeanne Brugmans and the Brugmans family**, upon the loss of their son, Todd Brugmans.

Prayers of comfort and love for Carol Cunningham and the Cunningham family, upon the loss of Carol's sister, Susan Gieser.

Prayers of comfort and love for the **Bassillo family**, on the passing of Michael Bassillo.

Pastor George, recovering from knee replacement surgery.

Milt Gonzales, for healing.

Amanda Scolarice, recovering from heart surgery.

Peter Antippas, for healing

Bob Dwyer, for healing.

Tom Maholchic, healing of his ears.

Lucas Reiling, fighting brain cancer.

Craig Scolarice, for healing.

For all suffering from cancer and for a cure of this disease in our lifetime.

For God's guidance on our future.

For healing of relationships.

For those who have lost their jobs.

The men and women serving in our armed services throughout the world.

If someone is hospitalized and/or in need of a minster, please let the church office know. Hospitals no longer inform churches when someone is admitted, due to HIPPA laws.

If you would like someone added to the prayer list, please let the church office know. The prayer request will be listed for a month and then removed. If you would like the request listed for a longer period of time, simply let the office know.